
We had the privilege of being visited by the Royal
Horticultural Society who planted some new greenery

across both of our school sites. We are now proud
owners of Willow Domes, Fruit Trees and some

Hedgerows! We can’t wait to see them bloom over the
years to come.  
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The 8th February saw us raise awareness
for Children’s Mental Health by taking

part in their “Express Yourself” campaign!
Pupils and staff we’re invited to wear
something that they loved to wear or
that expressed how they were feeling.

KS3 have now reached the end of their boxing
placement with Harry. Pupil’s have enjoyed interacting

with Harry, learning some skills and the physical
exercise. 

We would like to say thank you to Harry for coming in
and fitting into the Levett team so seamlessly!

BOXING

PSHE & THRIVE
"I like Thrive sessions as I can just be me.

Sometimes we have a dance party and it
makes me feel happy" - Pupil

“Sometimes it was hard
because I didn’t want to
talk about how I felt but I
did and it helped” - Pupil

“I enjoyed working with
Mrs Brown” - Pupil


